










What if we are not happy?

If we are not happy with what our 
school has decided, we should ask to 
talk about it with them. If we are still 
not happy then we or our parents/
carers can ask the local authority to 
think about it for us. We can send an 
email to: ALN@� intshire.gov.uk. 

If the local authority disagrees, they 
can tell our school to write and take 
care of an IDP for us, or change the 
one that they have already written. 

It can take up to seven weeks for the 
local authority to do this. They will 
think about all the information the 
school has given them, and decide 
whether or not they agree. 

If we are not happy with what the 
local authority decides we can 
appeal to the Educational Tribunal 
(Wales).  

We can � nd out more from this 
website:

www.https://educationtribunal.gov.
wales

If we need help we can contact 

SNAP Cymru:

Online Contact: 
https://www.snapcymru.org/contact 

Telephone: 0808 801 0608 
Mobile: 0345 120 373 
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